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TO:    Jane Blais, John Green, Greg Wilson (Communications Members) 
  Jane Blais, Eric Dube, Peter Murray (Strategic Planning Members) 
 
CC:  Betsy Peters, Sarah Simmonds, Ken Templeton 
 
FROM:    Shannon L. Welsh, Superintendent of Schools 
   
DATE:  February 18, 2011 
 
RE: Communications Sub-Committee and Strategic Planning Sub-Committee 

Joint Meeting  
 
 
The next meeting of the Communications Sub-Committee and Strategic Planning Sub-
Committee will be a joint meeting on Thursday, March 3, 2011 from 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. at 
the RSU Central Office. 
 
 Agenda: 

• Review Great Schools Report Data 
• Plan Education Forum 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


